
                                         

A courtesy visit of Mrs Latifa Elbouabdellaoui, ICDT's Director 
General to H.E. Dr Mansur Mukhtar Vice-president Opérations of 

IsDB 

21 January 2024, Jeddah- Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
 

 

Mrs. Latifa Elbouabdellaoui Director General of ICDT met H.E. Dr Mansur 
Mukhtar Vice-president Opérations of IsDB on 21st January 2024 at the 
Headquarters of IsDB in Jeddah to discuss about their Cooperation on food 
security, Health security, Women Empowerment, ephyto programs for 
African Member Countries. 


